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& HAPPY NEW YEAR!

2022 has been a wonderful year for the
Waters family. Thomas was married in
Germany in May and we celebrated with
family and friends, new and old. It was
wonderful to be with Audrey and her
boyfriend Mac who came from Australia
for the wedding.

We love our new daughter in law, Inga
and look forward to the new couple
moving to Colorado at the end of
December.
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